
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Wingo, KarenKaren.Wingo@dss.sc.gov

Date: 12/17/2015 4:02:07 PM
Subject: Re: Syrian refugees

Attachments: image001.jpg

Thank you.

On Dec 17, 2015, at 3:52 PM, Wingo, Karen <Karen.Wingo@dss.sc.gov> wrote:

Karen Luchka Wingo
Director of Communications and Legislative Affairs
South Carolina Department of Social Services 
1535 Confederate Avenue
Columbia, South Carolina 29202

Office Phone: (803) 898-8030
Email: karen.wingo@dss.sc.gov 
www.dss.sc.gov
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Privacy Notice: This message may contain information that is protected from disclosure by federal and/or state law, or is 
otherwise privileged or confidential. This communication is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is 
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited and 
violations of applicable federal and/or state law may subject you to civil and/or criminal penalties. If you have received this 
message in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone and delete this message
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